
HERITAGE	NEIGHBORHOOD	ASSOCIATION	(HNA)	
Meeting	Minutes	

Tuesday	–	September	19,	2017	
(26	signed	in)	

	
	
Board	Members	Present	
Thomas	C.	Rockeymoore,	President	
Wilma	Johnson	–	Treasurer	
Doris	‘D’	Dorsey	–	Secretary		
Richard	Zagrocki	–	Director	(Code	&	Security)	
Gerald	Jonas	–	Director	(Field	Operations)	
John	Buricaga	–	Board	member	
	
-	Meeting	called	to	order,	followed	by	the	Pledge	of	Allegiance	
-	May	16,	2017	minutes	read	by	D.	Dorsey	(approved)	
-	May	16,	2017	treasurer’s	report	read	by	Wilma	Johnson	(approved)	
	
Newcomers	welcomed.	
	
Officer	Valdez	(Park	Police)	
	-	Patrols	east	side.	
	-	Spoke	about	undercover	police	making	arrests.	
	-	Can	be	reached	at	(210)	213-5837		or		elliott.valdez@sanantonio.gov	
	
Tim	Salas	–	Chief	of	Staff	–	spoke	about	the	following:	
	 -	Sugarloaf	project	is	being	delayed.	
	 -	Residents	would	have	to	partition	for	speed	bumps	in	their	community.		
																						There	are	several	steps	to	take,	for	approval.	
	 -	Speed	bumps	are	being	replaced	on	Ellison	Drive.	
	 -	Reflectors	are	needed	on	the	bumps	to	be	seen	at	night.	
	 -	Over	2	dozen	arrests	were	made	from	undercovers.	
	 -	National	Night	is	October	3rd.	Veronica	Moreno	(210)	207-6005	to	help	
																								with	electrical	power.	
		 -	Commercial	trucks	are	not	to	be	parked	in	neighborhood.	
	 -	Thanks	given	to	those	who	contributed	to	food	bank	for	Houston.	
	 -	Heritage	pool	will	get	maintenance	and	resurfacing.	This	to	take	place	off	season.	
	 	
Judy	Petersen	–	Deputy	Chief	of	Staff	from	Jose	Menendez	office	
	 Re:	Legislation	–	ideas	and	concerns	
															This	information	can	be	emailed	for	those	who	has	questions.	
	 -	Limit	on	amount	of	gas	per	customer,	but	not	effective.	
	
Natalie	Garza	–	Representative	from	Ina	Minjarez’	office		-	(210)	324-5481		
	 -	Child	protective	services	are	underfunded.		
	 -	Road	tolls	are	capped.	Went	into	effect	September	1,	2017.	
	 -	No	texting	or	using	a	hand	held	phone	while	driving.	 	
	



Armando	Alcala	–	District	4	Dangerous	Premises	
	 -	Gave	update	on	houses	that	were	dangerous,	in	need	of	repair	and	are	already	repaired.	
																							
	
Monthly	drawing	-	(3	winners) 
 
Meeting	adjourned. 

D. Dorsey 
HNA	Secretary	 
 
Thomas	C.	Rockeymoore 
HNA	President 
 
		
		


